
Version 207/301 Update
Effective January 28th, 2021, 1100 Series Wireless Receivers are being manufactured with Version 207/301 
firmware. Version 207/301 firmware is required in order to use the upcoming 1100T Wireless Translator. 

Feature 
	 1100T Support

All DMP 1100 Series Wireless Receivers now support the 1100T Wireless Translator. This includes both 
encrypted and unencrypted receivers.  

The following 1100 Series Wireless Receivers have been updated to Version 207 Firmware:

•	 1100D Wireless Receiver

•	 1100DH High Power Wireless Receiver

•	 1100DI Wireless Receiver

•	 1100X Wireless Receiver

•	 1100XH High Power Wireless Receiver

The following 1100 Series Encrypted Wireless Receivers have been updated to Version 301 Firmware:

•	 1100DE Encrypted Wireless Receiver

•	 1100DHE Encrypted High Power Wireless Receiver

•	 1100XE Encrypted Wireless Receiver

•	 1100XHE Encrypted High Power Wireless Receiver

Obtaining the New Firmware
New 1100 Series Wireless Receivers can be ordered by contacting DMP Customer Service at       
1-866-266-2826 or by visiting buy.dmp.com. 
Initial orders for the 1100T Wireless Translator should request Version 207 or Version 301 receivers. 
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